
 

THE HELPING HAND SCHOLAR GREEN NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to the weekly well-being Newsletter! 

This week is ‘Children’s Art week’ so I have based the newsletter around art 

ideas. It would be great if you would like to email pictures of your artwork to be 

displayed in school. A good week to try something new: maybe sewing, knitting, 

crochet, origami. Fingers crossed for some sunshine this weekend!  

 

Easy but effective painting ideas. I hope you have fun! 

Lots of ideas for you to have a go at. Some are more 

difficult than others but have a go & remember to send 

to me!     jashworth@scholargreen.cheshire.sch.uk 


